
              Week of: May 25 – 29, 2020 

     Family  Connection 
 

Lane School Website: http://laneschool.blogs.lesd.k12.or.us/ 
 
Dear Lane School Families, 
 
Believe it or not, the school year is winding down and coming to an end. The last day of school for 
students is June 10! Keep up the great work. Let’s end this school year strong!  
 
 

No Zoom Classes on Monday. 
 

May 25, 2020 is Memorial Day! We 
hope you get to spend quality time  
with family! 

 

 

 

 

 
Attention Lane School Families: 
 

The end of the school year is approaching 
quickly. Lane School will be collecting all  
borrowed chrome book laptops, chargers,  
and hot spots.  
 
Please drop off borrowed technology to  
Lane School Thursday, June 11 between  
8AM-4PM. 
 

A BIG THANKS to the students who 

participated in the Lane School Photo 
Challenge! Way to find the beauty all 
around us! 

http://laneschool.blogs.lesd.k12.or.us/

